COMMITTEE REPORT PROPOSAL
(Require majority vote of those voting)

CR 2b
CR-2b Girls’ Lacrosse — 2 Classifications (Western Slope/Pikes Peak)
Amend the CLOC Committee Report to read:
Amend the CLOC report to read:

Girls’ Lacrosse will consist of 2 CHSAA Classifications.

yes no

Rationale: Girls Lacrosse is currently 1 CHSAA classification (5A). This proposal would add
an additional CHSAA classification (4A). This would split the 58 girls’ lacrosse
schools between the 2 classifications.

Pros: Can address competitive inequity between stronger and weaker programs.
Encourages schools to start programs.
Increased participation in post season play.
Is in line with what the boys Lacrosse did as they approached roughly 70 schools
participating.

Cons: Classification splits will need to be decided.



